
PASTORAL  VISITS  TO  HIS
BEATITUDE

On  Saturday,  August  27/September  9,  2023,  the  new1.
Community Council of the city of Shahnin in northern
Israel visited His Beatitude our Father and Patriarch of
Jerusalem Theophilos for a blessing on the assumption of
its duties and for an invitation to the upcoming feast
of the Nativity of the Theotokos.
The representative of the Nur-Sat television network,2.
Mrs Bassima, visited His Beatitude for cooperation with
the  Patriarchate.

3.A committee of the Church of Greece consisting of His
Eminence  Metropolitan  Dionysios  of  Corinth  and  Mr
Katsiaras  visited  His  Beatitude  and  invited  him  on
behalf of the Church of Greece to participate in the
ceremony of the centenary of the publication of the
magazine  “Theology”  by  the  Holy  Sepulchre  Archbishop
Chrysostomos Papadopoulos of Athens.

https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/blog/2023/09/10/pastoral-visits-to-his-beatitude/
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/blog/2023/09/10/pastoral-visits-to-his-beatitude/


From Secretariat-General

 


